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Sacred Heart Parish 

 

The Solemnity of Mary, The Holy Mother of God 

Hail, Holy Mother, who gave birth to the King who rules heaven and 
earth for ever. 

Today’s Readings: 
 

1st Reading—Numbers 6:22-27 |  2nd Reading—Galatians 4:4-7 | Gospel—Luke 2:16-21 
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Sacred Heart Church 
welcomes the newly 
Baptized members of our 
parish ...  
 

Amelia Mae Kelleher 

 

 

Join us in welcoming 
the new members to 
our Sacred Heart Parish 

family… 
 

Madeline and Rodney Hammond & 
Family 
Michael & Stacey Traa &  Family 
 

“Like” Us on Facebook! You can find Sacred Heart on Facebook at: https://
www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/ or search “Sacred Heart Parish Oxford”! 

Have a Blessed New Year—Attend Eucharistic Adoration 
 

 Start the New Year by spending some personal, quiet one-on-one time with our 
precious Lord Jesus Christ.  What better way to say good-bye to the past year with its 
many blessings and sorrows and to ask God for His guidance and protection as we start 
the New Year. 
 Abandon yourself to Jesus in this “Sacrament of Love” and He will refresh you!  
The more time you spend with Jesus, the more you will come away feeling renewed and 
healed.  There you can speak with Him about anything.  You can offer Him your 
petitions, concerns, troubles, your, gratitude and all your needs.  He is always there 
waiting for you.  

  
We are presently in need of an adorer for 1 pm. 

 
If you are interested in knowing more about Adoration or interested in signing-up to be an adorer, you may 

call Joann Di Liberto at 610 932 8962 or you may leave your contact information in the grey box (next to 

the Statue of the Sacred Heart) in the Narthex and Joann will contact you. 

We are on AmazonSmile! 
 

Do you make purchases using Amazon? Or do you have regular 
subscribe and save orders through AmazonPrime, AmazonPantry 

etc? All of your purchases can now help us to raise money for 
Sacred Heart Parish.  

 
Not sure how to use AmazonSmile? When you make purchases 

through Amazon.com, 0.5% of each purchase on any item can be 
sent directly to the charitable organization of your choice. Those 

donations help us to better serve you and the community by letting 
us more fully complete our mission. When ask about AmazonSmile, 

be sure to choose “Sacred Heart Church” in Oxford, PA as your 
organization of choice! 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/


 

 

  

 

Sacred Heart Giving 

December 18, 2016  
 

Sunday collection:  $9841.00 
Poor Box:  $215.00 

 

Thank you! 

Have you considered online giving? 
   

It is an easy way to set your contribution to Sacred 

Heart Parish. With the option to use your bank 

account or the credit card of your choice, you 

can sign up today. No more pesky envelopes, no 

more checkbook or cash, and your donations are 

tied to your name for tax purposes. You can sign 

up online, or with our paper form as well for sign 

ups! Questions? Call Kaitlyn in the parish office at 

610-932-5040 ext. 2.    

2017 March for Life 
Sacred Heart will provide a bus to the annual March For Life in 

Washington, DC that will leave the Church parking lot at 6:30 am on  
Friday, January 27th, 2016. 

You are asked to bring your own lunch! 
 

Mass for the faithful of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia who are attending the March For Life  
will be celebrated by Archbishop Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M, Cap. at 10:00 am at the  

National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, DC.   
 

The annual March for Life Rally is from noon-1pm on January 27, 2016 and as customary, will be on the 
National Mall.   
 11:45 a.m. Musical Opening  
 12:00 p.m. Rally,  
 1:00 p.m. March,  
 3:00 p.m. (approx) Listen to Silent No More testimonies outside U.S. Supreme Court,  
 3:30 p.m. Visit your Representative or Senator to advocate for life. 

 

Seats are limited; to make your reservation for the trip contact either  
Sheila Hamilton (610)932-9992,email: 7makescircus@gmail.com or  

Dos Leach (610) 932-8878, email: dosleach@zoominternet.net.   
 

We will return to Sacred Heart's parking lot by 7:00 pm.     
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Our Lady of Fatima Rosary- The Five First Saturdays Devotion 
 

Did you know that Our Lady of Fatima Rosary is recited every first Saturday of  the month at 4:15 pm at 
Sacred Heart?  All the requirements are readily available to those who wish to partake. 

 

Here’s how to precisely fulfill the Five First Saturdays Devotion as requested by Our Lady of 
Fatima. Our Lady of Fatima Promises all the Graces Necessary for Heaven if a Catholic finishes 
the Five First Saturdays Devotion. 
 

During her July apparition at Fatima, Our Lady said to Lucia, “I shall come to ask... that on the 
First Saturday of every month, Communions of reparation be made in atonement for the sins of 
the world. Tell them that I promise to assist at the hour of death with the graces necessary for 
salvation all those who, in order to make reparation to me, on the First Saturday of five successive 
months, go to confession, receive Holy Communion, say five decades of the Rosary, and keep me 
company for a quarter of an hour, meditating on the fifteen mysteries of the Rosary.” 
 

To those who faithfully follow Our Lady’s requests for the Five First Saturdays, she has made a 
wonderful promise which she, as Mediatrix of All Graces, will certainly fulfill: “I promise to assist at the hour of 
death with the graces necessary for salvation. 

mailto:dosleach@zoominternet.net
mailto:dosleach@zoominternet.net
http://www.theimmaculateheart.com/
http://www.theholymass.com/
http://www.themostholyrosary.com/howto.htm


 

 

Saturday, January 8, 2017 

5:00 PM  Both Species 

Extraordinary Minister:    B. Gondol,  L. Ledger,  J. Gallagher 

Lector: J. Norris 

Altar Server:  Elizabeth T., Bridgette K.  
Music:  Amy Murphy, Bob Boyle 

Ushers:  Beau Jones 

Sunday, January 8, 2017 

7:45 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:    (Both Species)  P. Cahill, J. DõAquanno,  

 R. Angelo, C. Quigley, P. Kozakowski 

Lector:  R. Oram 

Altar Server:  Maggie & Sean W.  

Music:  Quiet Mass 
 

9:00 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:   H. Staszesky, M. Strohmaier, J. Yesilonis 

Lector:  W. Bratcher 

Altar Server:  Justin, Nathan & Braedan S.  

Music:  Bridget Boyle, Cathy Grebner 
Ushers:  Mark Bradford, Brandon & Lauren Kim,  

                      and Samuel Hamilton 
 

10:30 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:   J. Watkins, M. Beletti, D. Sceski 
Lector:  S. Thornton 
Altar Server: Gabe L, Anabelle B.  
Music: Adult Choir 
Ushers:  Catherine L., Jerome Lacek, John Peluchette 
 

12:00  PM   

Extraordinary Minister: K. Leyman, D. Murphy, D. Felder 

Lector:  M. Van Woert 

Altar Server:  Shannon, Aidan & Deirdre R. 

Music:  Erin Murphy, Karen Evangelista 

Ushers:   Jack Morrison, Jon Anderson 

M i n i s t r i e s  a t  M a s s  

Saturday  December 31, 2016 

  5:00 pm Carmen Juliano 

  Sunday  January 1, 2017 

   7:45 am Kristy Jo Kelleher 

   9:00 am Kathleen & William Hagen 

   10:30 am The People of Sacred Heart 

   12:00 pm G. W. Stanley 

  

Monday  January 2, 2017 

   8:00 am Raymond Miranda 

Tuesday  January 3, 2017  

   7:00 pm The People of Sacred Heart 

Wednesday January 4, 2017 

   8:00 am Ray Miranda 

Thursday January 5, 2017 

   8:00 am Special Intention 

Friday   January 6, 2017 

   8:00 am James Davies 

 

Saturday  January 7, 2017 

   5:00 pm  Purgatorial Society 

Sunday  January 8, 2017 

   7:45 am William Myrtetus 

   9:00 am The People of Sacred Heart  

   10:30 am  Barbara Noonan 

   12:00 pm Susie DaBundo 

M a s s  I n t e n t i o n s  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK, especially:  Mark Mettenheimer, Heather Zittle Nardillo, 
Rev. William Lange, Irene Delp, Beth McGrogan, Gregory Trunzo, Carl Jester, Roxanne 
Magro, Cristen Wooleyhan, Laura Deckman, Virginia Basilio, Judy Ivins, Carl H. Burton, 
Darlene D'Amore, Ethan Navarro,  Beth Van Woert, Francis (Hank) Collins, Richard James, 
and all parishioners with special needs.  

 

Please contact the parish office if you would like to add someone to our prayer list.  
You may resubmit a person’s name anytime through our website,  

www.sacredheart.us or call 610-932-5040.  
 

Any new additions to the sick list will be in the bulletin for one month, then continued on the 
website for our prayers.  Please contact the parish office for  

removal from the website prayer list.  



 

 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  S c h o o l  

Sacred Heart School News  

We are scheduling tours for the 2017-18 school year. Please contact our development director, 
 Jennifer Whelan, to inquire about our programs and financial aid.  Applications for financial aid can be found online at 

www.smartaidforparents.com. Sacred Heart’s school code is 91033. 

It’s never too early to begin planning for your child’s education.  
Jennifer.whelan@sacredheart.us or 610-932-3633  

Upcoming Events 
 

Tuesday, January 3rd- Classes resume 
Friday, January 6th- School Liturgy 

Wednesday, January 11th- No homework family night 
Monday, January 16th- No school 

Friday, January 20th- Pre K Conferences 
Sunday, January 29th- Open House 

Sacred Heart Student Council traveled to Alfred I. duPont Hospital for Children on Monday, December 19th  
with gifts for the children who will be hospitalized during Christmas. Students presented the gifts to a representative of the 

Child Life Department. The gifts were purchased through Student Council 
 fundraising efforts throughout the fall. 

http://www.smartaidforparents.com
mailto:Jennifer.whelan@sacredheart.us


 

 

0132 Sacred Heart Parish       Sunday, January 1, 2017 

PASTOR 

Rev. John C. Crowley 

 

WEEKEND ASSISTANTS 

Rev. Joseph Shenosky & Rev. John Franey 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Vigil at 5:00 pm   
Sunday 

7:45 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am & 12:00 noon 
 

DAILY 
Monday, Wednesday &  Thursday at 8:00 am 

& Friday 8:30 am 
Tuesday Evening 7:00 pm Mass 

 

Holy Days as announced in the bulletin 
 

Reconciliation   
Saturday at 4:00 — 4:40 pm (and after Mass) 

 

Adoration   
Tuesday 8:00 am-7:00 pm 

 

Rosary   
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at 7:30 am  

Friday - 8:00 am 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Monday following 8:00 am Mass 

 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
Wednesday following 8:00 am Mass  

 

The Flame of Love of the Immaculate Heart of Mary  

Thursday following the 8:00 am Mass 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary 
First Saturday of month at 4:15 pm 

Sacred Heart Parish Office  
Office:   610-932-5040 
  Fax:      610-932-5041 

203 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website:   

www.sacredheart.us 
 

Sacred Heart Parish School  
610-932-3633   

205 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website: 

www.shsoxford.us 

REGISTRATION FOR NEW PARISHIONERS 

If you are new to the parish, we welcome you.  You may come 
as a stranger to us, yet you are known to Our Lord, Jesus 
Christðthere are no strangers in graceðin His name we pray 
you will find peace, hospitality and friendship with us.  You 
are invited to register at Sacred Heart after any Mass on the 
weekend, just stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby. 
 

SACRAMENTS:  Visit our website, 
www.sacredheart.us for the sacrament page and 
information about becoming Catholic, Baptisms, Marriage, 
and PREP.  If you would prefer, you may call the parish 
office at 610-932-5040 for details. 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK  -  If a loved one is 
dealing with a serious illness, it is wise to notify the parish 
office as soon as possible.  This sacrament is intended by the 
Church to be a comfort and strength to people during their 
illness, not to be held out as ñLast Ritesò. 

Have you visited our Welcome Desk in the 
Narthex yet? 

 

Have a question or suggestion? 
Need an appointment or to register as a 
parishioner? 
Want a Mass Card? 
 

We can do all of these things right from the Narthex 
before and after any Saturday Vigil or Sunday Mass 
you attend. 
 

We know we all have busy schedules, and we want 
the Parish Office to be accessible to you so your 
experience here is pleasant. Please stop by if you 
need any more information about our services and 

Chester County Women’s Services 
 2016 Baby Bottle Campaign 
 

Sacred Heart contributed $3180.67 to 
this worthwhile cause to help women 
and children right here in Chester  
County.  Thank you for your generosity!  
If you still have an empty bottle in your home, please 
return it to the office so it may be adopted by another 
family. 
 

Congratulations! 
 

Please congratulate the fol-
lowing Padua Academy stu-
dents on their outstanding 
achievements during the 
first marking quarter: 

 
First Honors: 
Shannon Ward 
Sarah Wood 
 
Second Honors: 
Abigail Hamilton 
Taylor Hamilton 

New Parish Secretary 
 
Please welcome Beth Van Woert as our new Parish  
Secretary!  We are excited to have her join our office  
family and wish her good luck in her new position. 


